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Kali Saracosti kai Kali Anastasi – Happy Easter 
 

Looking ahead:  District Governor Pete Marudas and his Lodge have put the final touches on 
registration and ad-book forms for the District Convention in Las Vegas, June 16, 17, and 18.  Forms are 
attached.  Plan on sending at least two representatives from your chapter to attend.  If possible, offer 
some financial incentive to help defray expenses. Take out an ad commemorating an event, 
remembering a loved one, or just celebrating summer!  Support our District Convention.  Let’s go have 
some fun! 
 

PLEASE SUPPORT THE CONVENTION AD BOOK.  CHAPTERS, OFFICERS, INDIVIDUALS, HONOR SOMEONE!!! 
 

Elections for convention delegates should be held during April or May.   Then complete the District 
Convention – DOP – Credentials Form (attached) and mail or email to the District Secretary Michele 
Lotakis.  michele_lotakis@me.com  
 

Applications for District Scholarships can be found online at Ahepadistrict20.org.  Scholarships are available for 
undergraduate students at the college/university level.  With the addition of a generous donation, district 
scholarships will be well funded this year.  Application deadline is April 22, 2022.  A new Post Graduate Grant 
program is being readied for introduction later this year.  More information to follow. 
 

Explore the daughtersofpenelope.org website for national scholarship applications. 
 

Sisterhood!  Linda Belba, District 21 Governor has announced plans to host a virtual Sisterhood 
Conference, Thursday, May 19, 2022.  This is a bi-annual conference which includes Sisters from 
Districts 17, 20, 21, and 22.  It is an opportunity to discuss together the contemporary issues facing the 
Daughters of Penelope.  Normally an in-person event, in light of the ever increasing cost of gas and jet 
fuel, the District Governors met and determined a virtual conference was the best method of seeing 
one another.  SAVE THE DATE and stay tuned for more information. 
 

Water With Blessings is a non-profit water purification ministry devoted to bringing clean water to 
God’s thirsty children.  Water With Blessings gladly and proudly collaborates with people of any faith 
who practice compassion and believe that clean water is a basic, God-given human right. We invite 
these missioners to join us as Mission Partners and bring our water purification ministry to their own 
mission sites.   Read more here:   https://waterwithblessings.org/about-us/  
 

Let the Light of our Lord, through prayer, lead us to 
peace during This Easter Season. 

 
District Governor Carol Stathopoulos, cnsgreek@aol.com, 805-895-0975 cell, 480-988-3277 home 
District Secretary Michele Lotakis, michele_lotakis@me.com, 206-714-5237 
District Treasurer Rene Grevas, rgrevas@email.com, 858-922-5343 
District Marshal Julie Karoutas, juliekaroutas@gmail.com, 623-313-8720 cell, 623-972-2382 home 
District Advisor Adrienne Bell, lagreca@yahoo.com, 619-405-0983 
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